August 6", 2018

Dear Canadian Carmelite Charitable Society,

Thank you for your recent letter concerning the rock crushing in the fall, | assume that this is similar to
the machine and process used in the session last year. As always, it is far better to hear about it first
from you. We appreciate the consideration of the neighbours here, and the purpose for using this

machinery makes a lot of sense.



